Notes: this was the first time we have had all six chapter chiefs together at an event!

How's Your Chapter Doing?

Lenne Lenape — report given by Steven Cottle, Chapter Chief Chapter-wide service project Backpacking trip this summer

Wa-ha-li — report given by Mitchell Redenbaugh, Chapter Chief Elections

Tomahaken — report given by Mac Hall, Chapter Chief More members and attendance 9 attending members at last chapter meeting

Tecumseh — report given by Michael Davenport, Chapter Vice Chief Elections

Gikino Ballet

Nick Oliver is temporarily in charge until Alan Bast finishes his Eagle Project Elections